
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Whittington            Term: Term 2      2024-2025              Topic: Peace and Conflict  

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

Whittington have had a productive and 

creative autumn term! 

In English, we have been focussing on our 

catapult learning which encompasses 

understanding and using new 

vocabulary, reading and written skills. We 

have read reports from around the world 

in order to gain perspectives from people 

who have experienced shocking or 

moving events. This involved reading 

diary extracts from WW1 which conveyed 

first hand powerful emotions and 

responses. 

In Maths, we have completed our unit 

about distance-time graphs and 

gradients. We have learnt to accurately 

read graphs and plot different distances 

and time in order to calculate average 

speed. 

Whittington have really enjoyed cooking 

this term. Experimenting with different 

flavours, textures and adapting our own 

recipes. A hit dish was lamb Koftas! 

 In Science, we have looked at the PH 

chart and identified (using a wide 

variety!) if a substance is acid or alkali. 

We have enjoyed learning about Light 

and understanding about Refection - 

including shadows.  

DT has enhanced our imaginative and 

inventive skills greatly! We have created 

wooden candle holders and jewellery 

boxes. 

Students have fully emerged themselves 

in their offsite activities this term. These 

included visiting a care farm, 

conservation centre, sailing and Parkour. 

 

We hope you have a Lovely Christmas 

break!  

See you in the New Year, 

The Whittington Team         

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Thursday 19th December 2024 

First day back: Tuesday 7th January 2025 
 


